
Today we feature Ms Danielle Grant and Raphael Ede.

On Thursday December 06, 2018 both Ms Grant and Raphael

assisted a BAHSE student who was in what seemed to be a

very dangerously painful and risky situation. They both

rushed to the rescue of this individual. We praise both Ms

Grant and Raphael who selflessly attended to the student. 

We say thank you for intervening and we appreciate this act

of kindness.

WE APPRECIATE YOU!


